
Good afternoon,  

This June the Winchester College maths department will be running a series of four sessions to help 

enthusiastic pupils in year 5 prepare for the Primary Maths Challenge. 

 The Primary Maths Challenge (http://www.primarymathschallenge.org.uk/) is run by the 

Mathematical Association and takes place in the Autumn.  Pupils not able to sit the Challenge in 

their primary schools will have the opportunity to sit it at Winchester College. 
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Sessions will be from 16.00-17.00 each Thursday in June (7, 14, 21, 28). 

 The sessions are free but places are limited. The aim of the sessions is to stretch and challenge 

students who enjoy mathematics. 

 For more details, or to apply for a place please click on the link at the bottom of this message.  

 Best wishes, 

 Dominic Rowland and Maria Zampeta 

 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUslUcNT51USG1iZUwhX43AHsd7amFNrJ728nkW-

kAWy0cuQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 PS The form can be filled in either by teachers or parents.  
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